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Dear Sir/Madam

I am writing, as a local resident, to object to the construction of Sizewell C.

The scale of the project, in an area of outstanding natural beauty, will be devastating, and will have a dire effect
on a coastline already vulnerable to erosion. Wildlife at Minsmere, up to now so carefully protected, will be
damaged forever.

There has been no convincing argument for promoting nuclear energy at this level anywhere. We all understand
the need to reduce carbon emissions - that is not in doubt. What is in doubt is the best way to achieve this,
without having to wait 18 years, and with so much  destruction in the process.

Your faithfully
Rachel Cooke




